
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-07349

From:
Sent:
To:
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navraj dhillon <navrajd@hotmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 2:28 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Forex Leverage Change

Dear Secretary,
This is totally unfair and demeaning to the general public. I understand leverage and like to trade
@1:50 leverage. This change to 1:10 should not happen.
Navraj Dhillon

Stay in touch. Get Messenqer on your phone now.


